
GARY WEETER WATERCOLOR WORKSHOP 
Sponsored by Brush Strokes Art Club 

“Capturing the Seasons in Watercolor: Winter, Summer and Fall” 
Tuesday, October 26 thru Thursday, October 28, 2021, 9:00 a.m. to 3:30 p.m. 

Unitarian Universalist Village Church, 403 Barcelona Road, Hot Springs Village, AR 
WORKSHOP FEE: Members - $125.   Non-Members - $140 

Workshop Sign-Up Procedures 

Payment of fee is by check only, payable to Brush Strokes Workshop. Please designate “Weeter Workshop” on 
your check. Checks may be mailed to Lynne Tull, 106 Cifuentes Way, Hot Springs Village, AR 71909 or hand-
delivered to Lynne Tull or Rita Turner at any Brush Strokes meeting. There will be a sign-up sheet at each Brush 
Strokes meeting asking for all necessary information. If signing up by mail, please include your phone number 
and email address along with your check. For additional information, contact Rita Turner at rturner958@aol.com 
or 903-814-3774.


About the Instructor 

Gary Weeter is both an architect and an artist. Before retiring in 2003, he maintained his  architectural practice in 
Dallas, Texas. Gary and his wife Elaine now reside in Hot Springs Village, Arkansas and enjoy traveling around the 
world. For the past ten years, he has taught watercolor classes for passengers aboard the Crystal Cruise Lines as 
part of their “Odyssey Art at Sea” enrichment program. Many of his paintings are from photos taken of interesting 
scenery while on these cruises. He has taught a number of watercolor workshops for Brush Strokes Art Club.


Gary has been actively engaged in watercolor painting since the mid-1970’s. His paintings are in many private 
collections in the Southwestern United States. He is a Signature Member of both the Southwestern Watercolor 
Society and Mid-Southern Watercolorists, a prestigious recognition by these groups for his demonstrated 
mastery in watercolor. He has studied under internationally known watercolor artists, including John Pike, Edgar 
Whitney, Sterling Edwards and Joseph Fettingis. He has also studied under the noted Hot Springs watercolorist 
Richard Stephens.


Workshop Overview 


In this workshop, students will learn various techniques and appropriate color pigments to depict three of the 
primary seasons of the year. From subject matter provided by the instructor, all students will paint the same 
picture. The instructor will use a “step by step” approach to demonstrate the sequence of developing the 
painting. Students will essentially “paint along with the instructor” to complete their paintings. Each student will 
complete three paintings during the workshop, depicting three seasons of the year: winter, summer and fall.


There will be a half-hour lunch break each day. It is suggested that students bring a “brown bag” lunch due to the 
short lunch break. A refrigerator and microwave are available.
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